
' ' '

% ]/-0!/7'

ameersoon.-cacne compare
Es&25Eshed 1871

PHituritutC, N. J. 06365

May ll, 1979

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555-

-

Attention: Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
"Transportation Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and c.

Material Safety, NMSS
o.

REF .: Your letter dated 4/13/79 I.3 .
~

QA Program as Required by 10CFR 71.51 -

o

Dear Mr. MccDonald: er-o

In response to your request we have changed the text of

our Quality Assurance Program to read Radiation Protection Officer in
place of Radiation Safety Officer. This was an oversight on our part.
All responsibilities stated are assigned to the Radiation Protection

Officer.

Enclosed are seven (7) copies of our Q.A. Program with
the necessary changes.

Hope this is sufficient to finalize our application.

Sincerely,

f M j. k at p llo7 d% /fNM . M . M orgbne
Chief Radiographer 2247 070
Foundry Division
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A L L A Gn E EM EN TS CON TIN G EN T UPON S T RIK E S. A C CIDEN T S AN D O TH E Ft C ONDITION S R E Y ON D C U R C NTRO .
AL L CON TR AC TS ARE SupJEC T TO APPROV AL BY AN OF FIC ER O F TH E Coup AN Y. QUO T A TIONS SU BJ EC T TO C H ANG E WITHOU T NOTIC E.
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